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May 9, 2022 

 

Dear Shelly and the Royal Restrooms Team, 

 

Thank you for generously supporting the 24th Annual Alice Cooper Rock & Roll Golf Classic – Coopstock 2 which 

directly benefits Solid Rock and teenagers discovering their talent, dreaming BIG and striving for excellence. 

  

Your support is making a difference in the lives of teens.  None of what we do happens without you.  Your 

generosity and support is directly affecting kids, giving them hope, changing their lives and propelling them into 

the future. 

  

We had a great couple of days of golf and camaraderie, and we really appreciate your time, enthusiasm, and 

commitment to helping us make this one of the best tournaments in the Valley.    

  

Thank you for using your success, name recognition and hard-earned dollars to benefit us and make an 

everlasting difference in the life of a teen.  Our success comes because of your generosity and community 

support. 

  

This year’s Coopstock had the highest attendance in our 24-year history beating out last year; the event turned 

out great, people loved it and we raised the most money ever in our fundraising history.  We feel blessed and 

thank God for you. 

  

On behalf of the Solid Rock Board, staff and the teens, Alice and I thank you for teaming up with us and look 

forward to future events with you at our side.    

  

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Jeff A. Moore         

Executive Director/VP       
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